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Present: Carol Harris, Rebecca Bruyn, Bob Higgins-Steele : By N

1) The minutes from the 10/21/2021 Committee meeting were amended to include
“Unfinished business “and “Report from Energy Committee”
as standing agenda items

2) No public attended

3) Dan Schell from Cape Light Compact could not attend. The will reschedule his participation.
4) Update from Top Mast EV chargers initiative

Eric’s 2 pager discussed as well as outreach to other Towns.

We clarified that we could proceed working with Top Mast as long as we furnish 3 vendors from
Eversource’s preferred customer list.

Bob and Rebecca are the point people on this initiative.

Bob, Fred and Rebecca will meet with Top Mast.

Bob and Rebecca will be EV coaches going forward.

5) Truro Talks December article.

Newsletter Articles must be submitted by the third week of the month for publication the first

week of the following month.

Articles should be conversational and informal. Relevant photos are encouraged. Links are
allowed. Article sources should be cited with a link.

The committee will review proposed articles for inclusion in the newsletter.
Articles will be credited to the Climate Action Committee not the article’s author.

Rebecca will write the December article and email it to Carol for distribution and review.
Bob suggests and ask at the end an article. I.e.,> ask the reader to take an action

6) Energy Committee submitted the Town building inventory initiative to the Town. The Energy
Committee also submitted a memo to the Town about developing a PV array at the transfer

station.

This evolved into a conversation about having a process for proposals to the Town to SB, TM.



We discussed the lack of a mechanism to facilitate two-way communication between the
Committee and Town Government .

Carol will draft a document outlining a process for presenting proposals to the Town and
receiving feedback from the Town

7) Updates: Rebecca suggested PSA’s for positive individual climate actions weekly in local
newspapers, public TV, radio etc.

The CAC could make these PSA one of the Committee’s 2022 goals. Present this to the Outer
Cape Committee. Get resources form the County or state for PSA’s
Should we Invite our state Senator to an Outer Cape Committee meeting?

Carol will add PSA and other educational support at the state level to the Outer Cape
Committee agenda. Ask health agents to engage in this action.

Guidelines for EV charging must be submitted to the DPW, and public safety for Town review
before publication or distribution.

In agendas “Unfinished business “ will be changed to tracking items, open action items or items
carried forward. Carol will work on the format and wording.

Meeting adjourned.
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